

sign-up for Shabbos Lech L'cha

1 message

Thu, Oct 29, 2020 at 9:13 AM

Reply-To: presidentbbshul@gmail.com

To: OhaivYisroelNewsletter <ohaivyisroelnewsletter@googlegroups.com>

Hi.

While the numbers have dropped, Ed Day tells me that the governor is going to keep the zones and restrictions the same, for now.

As such, please sign up for SHABBOS parshas Lech L'cha

Unfortunately this means that once again we cannot have any women or children (anyone under bar-mitzvah - with the exception of a bar-mitzvah boy close to his bar-mitzvah) attend.

https://blueberryshul.typeform.com/to/F2lrx55F

ΥG

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "OhaivYisroelNewsletter" group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to ohaivyisroelnewsletter+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/ohaivyisroelnewsletter/bbc6cfda-584a-4ee8-8367-c20f740862fbn%40googlegroups.